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“Believe, Persevere, Achieve” 
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Issue # 8 

APRIL 2023 

Is it spring already? We have had a great year so far and spring weather and 
temperatures are in the air! Please remember that with the warmer weather, the 
field and paths around the school get muddy, so please remind children to dress 
appropriately and to stay out of the mud.  Great idea to have an extra pair of 
socks in their backpack!  Also, spring means that water levels often rise so re-
mind children to be safe around rivers, marshes, and lakes as the spring weather 
can make water unsafe. 

Our character education assemblies have been successful and we thank  Ms. 
Marino and Mr. Mortley for their work in coordinating this.  Students are loving 
the monthly slide show!  March’s character trait was Respect and the trait for 
April is Honesty.    

Our Grade 8’s have planned the Colour of Spring themed Fundraiser, which will 
take place on before Easter for all classes to participate. Log in to School Cash 
online to purchase a ticket, a mystery bag and a glow stick, or keep an eye out 
for the cash order forms. Looking forward to a great event and Thank you for 
your support. 

It is Kindergarten registration time and we ask if you or someone you know has a 
child who will turn 4 in 2023 to register.  The amazing team here at Lakewoods is 
planning a Great Beginnings Kindergarten event to welcome our newest mem-
bers of the Lakewoods community.  

As always we thank you for being our partner in your child’s 
education. 

P. Bozanis 

https://ddsbps.ddsbschools.ca/public/home.html
twitter.com
facebook.com
http://www.ddsb.ca/school/lakewoods/
https://ddsb.schoolcashonline.com
https://ddsb.schoolcashonline.com
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/our-schools/register-for-school-registering-for-kindergarten.aspx
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Summer School Information Grade 6—12 

Durham Continuing Education offers a variety of 
credit and non-credit programs for students from 
grade 6 – 12.  Program dates as follows;  

Summer Planning 
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Immunizations—New Procedures available 

Every time your child gets immunized you need to report it to Durham Region Health Department.  

For the upcoming school year, an ISPA Reminder letter will be mailed directly to students in late 
February/Early March. This year, only one ISPA Reminder letter will be provided. Students 
will not be at risk for suspension for overdue immunizations. Parents should follow-up with their 
healthcare provider when available, as we currently do not have any immunization clinics scheduled 
at this time.   Parents will be able to submit immunization records online 
at www.durham.ca/immunize. If parents have any questions regarding submitting records online, 
please call the Immunization program at 905-666-6242. 

https://ddsbps.ddsbschools.ca/public/home.html
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https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/report-immunizations-online.aspx#Other-ways-to-report-immunizations
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Dates to Remember 

 

 

 

April 6th School Dance  

Fundraiser 

April 7th-9th Good Friday and Easter 

April 11th Blue Jay Day 

April 13th SCC Meeting 

April 20th Eid-al-Fitr 

April 22nd Earth Day 

April 23-29th Community Clean Up 

SAFE ARRIVAL 

1-844-350-2646  

attendance.ddsb.ca 
Download app bit.ly/3sR9sYg 

Please report planned absences in advance by        

contacting the above Safe Arrival options. 

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 

ddsb.schoolcashonline.com 
School Cash online is a web based solution that 
gives parents the ability to pay for student items 
online.   Have your students OEN# to set up    
today. 

Also allows for email reminders of pizza day etc. 

 

Junior Kindergarten Registration is NOW for Sept 2023 
Do you or your neighbor's have a child turning 4 years of age prior to December 31st, 2023?   
Please tell them it is time for them to register for school.   Lakewoods Public School 
registration is available at www.ddsb.ca/our-schools/register-for-school. 
Further information is available on our Lakewoods Kindergarten link   HERE 

Healthy Snack 
Thank you to Presidents Choice Children’s Charity and Peterborough Family Resource Centre for their recent contribution to 

Lakewoods PS Student Nutrition Program.   

Thank you to Ms. Pender and her EA team for your work at our breakfast club!  This team also continues to make our  school 

purchases and distribution to our classrooms. 

 

Immunization Grade 7 and 8’s 

Mark your calendar for  Tue May 2nd.   Please arrive on time and 
ensure you wear a short sleeve shirt. 

For eligible Grade 7 and Grade 8 students   
1.     Hepatitis B dose #2   
2.     Human Papillomavirus dose #2  

                         3.     Catch-up missed vaccine(s) from Fall clinic  

https://ddsbps.ddsbschools.ca/public/home.html
twitter.com
facebook.com
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https://sites.google.com/ddsb.ca/wtklakewoodsps/home

